
Dear NESGNA Members, 

The Board of Directors of the New England Society of Gastroenterology Nurses and Associates is 

soliciting nominations for upcoming vacancies on the Board of Directors. ​We would like to invite all 

members of NESGNA to submit nominations for​ three vacant Director-at-Large positions ​opening in 

January 2020 for the 2020-2021 NESGNA Board of Directors​!  For the first time, we would like to 

encourage associate members to also apply to our Board of Directors. We have ​open positions for 2 RNs 

and 1 associate for the upcoming term. 

By joining the board, you will have the opportunity to participate in a dynamic, fun, and motivated 

Board. Opportunities include leading and supporting the vision and goals for our region in a collegial 

atmosphere. We remain committed to  providing high quality educational conferences for our members 

and depend on an enthusiastic board to make this programming possible.  

What to expect when you join the Board… 

IF you like numbers and money….learn the ins and outs of serving as Treasurer  

IF you want to partner with our vendors …peer up with the Vendor Liaison 

IF you would like to grow into a leadership role…..work with the Presidents 

And there is so much more!  

For further information about what to expect, review the attachment in this email. 

Apply today by visiting the NESGNA website.  Nominations will be accepted until ​August 24, 2019​.   A 

link to the nomination form is located on ​www.nesgna.org​ .  We look forward to hearing from you and 

reach out to us at ​info@nesgna.org​ with any questions!!  

 

Sincerely, 

2019 NESGNA Board of Directors 

www.nesgna.org  
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